Gopy of letter received from W,S, Miller & CoOy.,

dated 13th February, 1924.

Dear Sirs,

8.S. No. 360.

With reference to the agbove vessel building by

your goodselves, On our behalf, please note that we wish

the after hold bulkhead kept forward, as

shown on the

Builders!' plans (forming the after end of the deep tank)

and we also desire the 'tween deck portion of this

bulkhead to be omitted entirely, as we require this

arrangement for the purposes of our trede,

Yours truly,

(Sgd.) Henry A. Ross,

P.S. We also wish bolted plate doors fitted in the Boiler

Room Bulkhead in the 'tween decks,

Harine Supt.

sSame as on 352.
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